



Mr A J Murphy Director of Rugby

Email: alex.murphy@ellesmere.com

13<sup>th</sup> December 2022

Dear Parent,

Ellesmere College rugby are planning a tour to Argentina in April 2024. This trip is open to boys currently in years 10, 11 and 12. This fantastic opportunity will allow pupils to visit South America and its spectacular surroundings including Buenos Aires and Iguazu. While there, pupils will be able to play several competitive fixtures and take in the culture that Argentina has to offer.

Trip highlights will include:

- Three rugby fixtures against local rugby clubs.
- Sightseeing in Buenos Aires and the surrounding areas.
- A social responsibility day in Rossario.
- A trip to the Iguazu falls.
- A full Gaucho ranch experience.
- A selection of hotel stays.

The trip will depart from London and last twelve days which will allow the pupils the rest of their Easter holidays. The cost of the trip will be in the region of £2,900. This price will include airport transfer, flights, meals, hotels and excursions. Payments will be able to be broken up on a monthly direct debit schedule.

If you think that you would like your son to attend please could you send me an email stating your expression of interest, as places are limited. I hope that your son will be able to join us on this exciting rugby tour.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406